
From: robertdbehr=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of robert 
behr <robertdbehr@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 4:51 PM 
To: VLLWTransferComments Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] No nuclear waste in our landfills (Document ID NRC-

2020-0065-0001) 
 

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
 
I oppose the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s plan to weaken regulations for the disposal 
of nuclear waste. 
Public landfills are scattered throughout the country and are not managed , supervised or 
controlled enough to make them safe disposal sites for any toxic materials let alone growing 
accumulations of nuclear decay. 
 
 
 
 
I urge you to protect people and end any plans that allow for nuclear waste in landfills. 
(Regulations.gov Document ID NRC-2020-0065-0001).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
robert behr 
110 N Queen 
Chestertown MD, 21620-1536  
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